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UPDATED: Water Restored in Upper Lakeside

[Duluth, MN] Public Works and Utilities restored water service to residents in upper Lakeside at 2:00 a.m. this morning. This was
the result of a water main break at 51st Avenue East and Oakley Street that was found late last night.

Residents in the affected area should continue to boil water until Saturday, September 28th at  2:00 a.m. For more information
please call 218-730-4000.
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